Parnijit Singh

From: marianne jacobs-lim <
Sent: 09 January 2022 19:11

To: Tony Young; Planning Planning

Cc: Hugh Cullum Architects

Subject: 2021/5339/P- 164 Shaftesbury. Avenue: Objection

Hello Tony,

The BCAAC has considered the above application and strongly 'Objects'. These communication towers (6
antennas and 2 dishes on tripod stands) are completely out of keeping with the Sevens Dials Conservation
Area. At a minimum, screening would be needed to make them not visible to the public realm.

We also notice that the freehold owner of the building has neither been informed of these intentions and
has other plans for this area.

Regards,
Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Seven Dials CAAC



